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 Faculty News 

Dr. Lorraine J. Guth is very excited about 
two international trips she will be taking.  



Dr. John McCarthy: Since the Royal 
Invitation to the Royal Wedding never 
arrived—I am still convinced that it fell 
out of the bicycle of the Royal Delivery 
mail carrier—my family and I left Cam-
bridge on April 27 after a delightful 3 1/2 
months there.  
         It was somewhat ironic: As we 
headed toward Heathrow that morning, 
the Queen was walking down one of the 
main streets of the city to commemorate 
an anniversary of one of the University
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Student Awards 
Heather Smith is the recipient of 
the Janet Fontaine Outstanding 
Student Award for 2010-
2011.  The recipient of this award 
was nominated by peers or faculty as 
a student who stands out as a leader 
and who has strong academic 
skills.  Heather graduated from the 
Elementary School Counseling Track 
with a 4.0 grade point average.  She 
received her undergraduate degree in 
Psychology with a Business Option 
from Penn State University in 2006. 

 Heather has co-presented with Drs. Guth and Dan-
deneau at the Pennsylvania School Counseling Association 
Conference.  Heather also did a presentation regarding 
technology in counseling with her peers at the School 
Counselor Professional Development Day.  She has been 
treasurer and president of the Counselor Education Student 
Association and president of IUP's chapter of Chi Sigma 
Iota. She has worked as a case worker and a therapeutic 
support staff.  Her scholarship is represented by member-
ship in several honors societies: Chi Sigma Iota, Delta Mu 
Sigma, Phi Kappa Phi, and Psi Chi.  She has served as Dr. 
L’Amoreaux’s graduate assistant for 2 years and has been 
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Newsletter on the Web   
You can view this and previous issues of our newsletter at 



 


